

CRMHA OPERATIONS MEETING AGENDA

Time: Jan 7, 2021 07:00 PM Mountain Time (US and Canada)

Join Zoom Meeting

<https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89642367839?pwd=SU5CZ1owMzgvSEx3OWx0R2QyRE1PZz09>

Meeting ID: 896 4236 7839

Passcode: 5hZKWk

Attendance: Jeff Cory, Adam Crump, Kristi Morkin, Krissy Van De Vliert, Veronica Schoenberger, Angela Barker, Alan Sweeny, Amber Chetek, Anita, Jamie Pawelka, Chris Moore, Jill DeTonnacour, Janine Clayton, Brett Zubiak, Sonya Chamzuk, Stacey Mizera

Call Meeting to Order: 7:20 PM

Approval of Minutes: Jeff Cory approves, seconded by Tanya Crump.

Agenda Additions/Deletions: Treasurer Report

REPORTS:

- *President Report*
 - Updates on return to play – was hopeful that the government was going to update us on restrictions. They will leave us in current restrictions for 2 weeks. If restrictions get lifted in 2 weeks, NAI will be ready to start up. Hockey Alberta has officially cancelled provincials for this year.
 - We will be working on credit/refund for lost ice time. This will occur closer to end of the season.
- *Treasurer Report*
 - Total Cash - \$88,860
 - Fundraising –
 - Calahoo Meats – We would like to thank everyone for their help/support. Our total was \$3047.00. We look forward to partnering with Calahoo Meats again in the future.
 - Raffle Box 50/50 – Our total earned was \$4329.15. We do have one more added expense to mail out hard copies. And the executive would like to run this biannually.

DISCUSSION:

- Is there any further talk about extending the season? – There was talk but the length and cost of keeping ice in, into may would have been very tough on our AG

societies and arena's. With Albert Hockey cancelling provincials it is assumed most associations said No to extending seasons.

- There has been a few emails from NAI and Hockey Alberta but nothing definitive. Everyone is waiting on further restriction information.
- Can we rent ice? Immediate family only? – This was available prior to Christmas restrictions however when the new restrictions came into effect, they closed the arena until restrictions lift.

Next Meeting: February 8, 2021

Meeting Adjourned: 7:28PM